
Please submit comments by June 25, 2024:

By Mail to:
David C. Turley, P.E.
MS 1-40
Florida Department of Transportation
801 N. Broadway Ave
Bartow, FL 33830

Email Comments to:
David C. Turley, P.E.
Project Manager
David.Turley@dot.state.fl.us

Visit the Project Website:
https://www.swflroads.com/project/450334-1

At In-Person Venue:
Provide written comments on the 
comment form

Though comments are accepted at any time, they must be received or postmarked by 
June 25, 2024 to be included in the formal workshop record. 
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